



Warmfield View, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WF1 4SF Tel: +44(0)1924 298752 Fax: +44(0)1924 207310

> Web: www.cityfields.outwood.com Email: enquiries@cityfields.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Michelle Colledge-Smith

May 2022

Reward trip to Alton Towers

Dear Parent/ Carer

We would like to reward students in years 11 who have been consistently excellent during this school year with a trip to Alton Towers on 30 June 2022. The cost of the trip is £35 per student and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. An initial deposit of £10 should be paid via ipay by Friday 20 May 2022. The final payment should be made by 6 June 2022. Places will be confirmed once both deposit and consent form are received by the academy.

Students should meet at the academy at 8.00 am in the Brasserie for registration and departure at 8.20 am. Students can come in non-school uniform. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather with either sun cream and/or a coat.

It is recommended that students bring a packed lunch or money to buy lunch at Alton Towers plus a drink. Students are permitted to bring snacks for the coach but we request that there are no snacks with nuts. We will return to school for 7 pm. Please make arrangements for your child to be collected or walk home from the academy at this time.

We feel that your child has been a positive role model for their peers and a strong member of their class and year group. We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to get in contact with the academy if you have any questions regarding the trip by emailing enquiries@cityfields.outwood.com

Please complete the consent form using the following link:

https://forms.gle/Yk6CjpYSJTAN3W6y8

Yours faithfully

Helen Alderson

Assistant Principal